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PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Seattle Department of Transportation is planning 
to repave a section of Greenwood Ave N, as well as 
construct a new sidewalk and pedestrian crossing. These 
improvements will help achieve Seattle’s Vision Zero goal 
to end all traffic deaths and serious injuries by 2030.

PROJECT ELEMENTS
The first phase of the project included a new sidewalk, 
planting strip, curb and gutter along the east side of 
Greenwood Ave N, between N 137th St and N 145th St. 
Crews also installed a new pedestrian-activated traffic 
signal at N 137th St.

The second phase of the project will repave the roadway 
surface and construct a new sidewalk, planting strip, 
curb and gutter along the west side of Greenwood Ave N, 
between N 136th St and N 145th St.

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS

Throughout construction, crews will close one southbound 
lane on Greenwood Ave N within the project area to 
create a safe work zone. These lane closures will occur 
during off-peak hours to minimize traffic disruptions for 
commuters.

There may be additional lane closures during paving work 
in 2020. These closures will be scheduled to avoid peak 
commute times and crews will maintain at least one lane 
in each direction at all times.

When installing sidewalks in front of some residences, 
crews may temporarily close driveways to allow concrete 
to cure. These closures will generally be approximately 24 
hours in duration and we will notify you in advance.

We will share more details about construction schedule 
and impacts in the coming weeks.

We thank you for your patience during construction.

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT
Christa Dumpys, 206-257-2215
PedestrianImprovements1@seattle.gov
For interpretation services, please call 206-257-2215
Si usted necesita esta información traducida al 
español, por favor llame al 206-257-2215.
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SCHEDULE AND FUNDING
The first phase of construction was completed in 
December 2018.

Construction on the second phase will begin in September 
2019. Crews will complete pedestrian safety improvements 
on the west side of Greenwood Ave N in late 2019 and will 
return in spring 2020 to complete the weather-dependent 
roadway paving.

This project is funded by the Safe Routes to School 
Program, the Sidewalk Development Program, and the 
9-year Levy to Move Seattle, approved by voters in 2015.

WORKING WITH THE COMMUNITY
To learn more about the project and what to expect  
during construction, check the project website at: 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/GreenwoodNorth.htm

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT
Christa Dumpys, 206-257-2215
PedestrianImprovements1@seattle.gov
For interpretation services, please call 206-257-2215
Si usted necesita esta información traducida al 
español, por favor llame al 206-257-2215.

Installation of a pedestrian-activated traffic signal at N 137th St

New sidewalk and seating at a bus stop on Greenwood Ave N

ADA-compliant curb ramps at N 143rd St


